From:
Sent: 19 July 2017

To: LDF
Subject: 500 Houses for Lymm
Hi

| am outraged to read the report that you are considering increasing the number of homes in Lymm.

Not only are the road standards poor and Rushgreen Road
_, still very narrow and in occasional dangerous (particularly coming out of the village)but the
infrastructure always been inadequate.

The fact buses are not frequent, nor run late into the evening mean that people of all ages without cars are
potentially isolated and limited to the few resources we have in the Centre.

We've recently seen the last of the banks and building societies close which in itself was deplorable. Whilst many
people use online and telephone banking not everyone does or has the means to get to Warrington and / or
Altrincham. Not to mention that currently we have no Post Office and only through proactive campaigning retained
our Library.

Lymm village cannot, thankfully expand as houses have already been built around it but to start taking our fields will
detract from the reason people chose to live there... it's beauty, village feel and of course, being practical, the access
to motorways whilst living away from a town.

To have this we have had to go without yet still choose to remain. Further development will bring additional cars to
the area and in doing so will put our environment at further risk not to mention the added burdens on our roads,

increase to the risk of those walking down inadequate pavements and of course children on bikes etc.

The council are continuing to allow/support the removal of services from our towns and villages without care or
concern for others, | find it so upsetting.

In my opinion this is purely another demonstration of Corporate Greed, rather than a council who actually cares
about the people who put you where you are today.





